



WEEK BEGINNIN 25.09.2023

THIS WEEK'S LEARNING

Dear Nursery Parents and carers.

We hope this newsletter finds you well and filled with excitement as we continue our new adventure together. As we welcome new Nursery children to our Star family, I can happily say that most of them are settling in, separating from parents with little to no support.

This week's learning will continue to develop children's confidence in asking adults in the setting for help, as well as in accessing all areas and resources.



We will also begin to talk about our learning environment and resources and how we look after them.



Nursery will be hosting their Parents Information Meetings follows:

AM: Friday 29th 8:00 am PM: Friday 29th 11:30 am



Come in and scan the QR codes to see our learning.

STAR MOMENTS



The wheels on the bus go round and round!



Come in our



We found so many vegetable in our Star Garden.





Meet my new friends.

Well done to all of the Nursery children for their amazing efforts with behaviour and attitudes towards learning. This week, our Positive Relationships and Respect happy leaves go out to:

AM - Lily

PM - Maymoona

OVER TO YOU

This term's theme is human rights.

You can use this topic as an opportunity to talk to your child about some of the responsibilities they may have for example tidying up after

BOOK OF THE WEEK

We're going on a bear hunt



5 little ducks

l little finger



Do you have the correct uniform, PE kit and Fit Friday gear? You can purchase here: https://www.personalisedjustforyou.org.uk/back-to

PE day: Tuesday. Your child should come to school wearing the corect PE kit: white tshirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms, black plimsolls or

Fit Friday gear: red tshirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms, black plimsolls or trainers. If you haven't purchased our Fit Friday kit, your child can come to school wearing their PE kit.

Ensure your child has a bag of spare clothes socks, underwear, bottoms and tops. Remember to label all items.

Look around our Nursery and scan the QR codes to see the children's learning and pupils' voice.





https://star.newham.sch.uk/









nursery@star.newham.sch.uk



020 7476 5336